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Tēnā koe   

  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: 20220829-1292 Number plate 
recognition technology 
  
Thank you for your email of 29 August, asking for the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
  

Please treat this as a new OIA if required. (or a clarification) 

 
What databases are the cameras intending to feed into or reference from upon 
their installation?  
 
  

Response 

Since responding to your initial request we have had confirmed that cameras installed to 

help manage traffic related to the current major infrastructure upgrade works on the 

Auckland City Hospital Grafton site have number plate recognition capability. While that 

capability is not currently activated, the plan is to use this capability to help manage 

contractor vehicles on site. Contractors on our site for the infrastructure works will provide 

information on their vehicles and will be asked to remove these vehicles if they are found 

to be parked on the Grafton site and are not meant to be. This data will be held within the 

system. 

In relation to the cameras installed in carpark A, no decisions have been made on what 

data will be held or accessed.  This will be determined as part of the privacy impact 

assessment.  

How to get in touch  
If you have any questions, you can contact us at oia@adhb.govt.nz. 
  
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  
  
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
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